
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
May 15, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and 8th Grade Students: 
 
On Wednesday, June 14, 2023, the Hasbrouck Heights Police Department will be sponsoring 
the 8th Grade Swim Party at the Hasbrouck Heights Swim Club from 5:00pm – 8:00pm.  NO 
STUDENTS WILL BE ALLOWED IN AFTER 6:00PM AND NO STUDENTS WILL BE 
PERMITTED TO LEAVE THE PREMISES WHEN THEY ARRIVE.  WE REQUEST THAT 
ALL STUDENTS BE PICKED UP BY A PARENT.  NO STUDENT WILL BE PERMITTED 
TO WALK HOME. 
 
Food, soda, and snacks will be served.  Music will be provided!!! 
 
 
Det. Nicholas Brunetti 
Phone:  201-288-6019 
 

Please return form to school no later than Friday, June 9, 2023 
  

**RAIN DATE Thursday, June 15, 2023** 
 
 

Please print neatly 
 
My son/daughter _________________________________________ has my permission to 

attend the 8th Grade Swim Party. 

 
In case of an emergency, I can be reached at ___________________________________. 
 
 
 
__________________________________               _____________________________ 
Parent/Guardian’s Name (Print)                                Parent/Guardian’s Signature   


